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Syngman Rhee requests that William C. Taylor contact him.
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August 25, 1954
Lear kre. Staggzers:

I have received your letter of llth August
enclosing a letter introducing Mr. William C. Taylor.
Kr. Taylor was in Koreu recently, w understand, but
bcdidxwt.uktoallonim. Please azk him to
write & letter addressed to me persorally, setting
out dot.ails of the matter he wishes to discuss. |

With good wishes.

Tours sincerely,

Mr, dJdohn W, Staggers,
508=511 Coluabian Bldg.,
vashington 1, b, C..
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